
YMS NEWS BE SAFE, BE RESPECTFUL, BE RESPONSIBLE

YORK MIDDLE SCHOOL………..THE BEST MIDDLE SCHOOL IN NEBRASKA

School supervision will not be available until 7:30 in the morning.
**Please do not arrive on campus until that time.

Breakfast starts serving at 7:30 a.m.

The kitchen staff will be using plastic silverware for the rest of the week. Silverware is
being thrown away by students!  Please remember to put this in the bins provided at the

wash station. Thank you

There will be a HOPE SQUAD meeting on Wednesday, September 29 during 5A and 5B lunch.

Y.M.S. Robotics Team

Applications Due by October 5

Get your information packet and application in the YMS office! Email Mrs. Kavan with any questions

elizabeth.kavan@yorkdukes.org

Fields of Faith: October 13, 2021 – Levitt Stadium at 7:00pm

Worship led by Joe Nissen and guest speaker: Tom Goehle (Nebraska women’s

assistant basketball coach)

Photos on Big Screens- Mrs. Fike's 8th grade Computer class will again update the big screens in the
commons.  If you take pictures of your class or family and you want them posted please email those pics
(along with an explanation) to Mrs. Fike.

***Acetaminophen (Tylenol) Permission forms need to be signed

and turned into the office ASAP!  Thank you



York Public Schools is participating in the USDA’s waiver which allows schools to operate the Seamless

Summer Option (SSO) for School Year 2021-2022. Your student will receive meals at no cost for the entire 2021-2022

school year. Although your student will be receiving meals at no cost, completion of the application is important for the

following reasons: P-EBT Benefits:, Fee Waivers and Health Insurance:, School Benefits. Important: Your student(s) will

continue to receive meals at no cost for the 2021-22 school year regardless of the eligibility determination of your

household’s SY2021-22 application.

PEANUT/NUT SAFE SCHOOL
Last year York Public Schools chose to become a Peanut / Nut safe school.  This means that we all need to be aware of those students
and staff that may have any allergy so severe it could be life threatening and could cause death.  We want to keep everyone safe so
please be mindful when bringing food into the school, never share food with others, wash your hands before and after eating anything
with peanuts/peanut butter or other types of nuts.  When possible we ask that you contain food to your area that others may be allergic
to and clean up your area with soap and water or wipes in rooms.

Athletes must have a sports physical and parent permission form completed and turned into the office

in order to participate in a sport.

YMS offers “After School Clubs” after school Monday –Thursday You must pre-register at York Middle School.
Come to the office to get more information and pick up a registration form.
Monday- Math & Games Monday
Tuesday- Tunes Tuesday
Wednesday- “Crazy Cool Club”  Robotics Club (we are starting to build robots this week)
Thursday- “ Loving life” “What’s In the Box? Game

Staff Commons Duty

The week of 9/27 AM…………......Mr. McKinney / PM………………….Mrs. Petersen

ABSENCES:

6TH GRADE: Vanessa Argueta, Hayley Mattox, Makayla Snider, Sadie Walth,
7th GRADE: Drake Scamehorn, Parker Wilson,
8t h GRADE: Avery Albers, Giselle Argueta, Luis Beltran Hernandez, Kaylie Hammer, Eli Horner, Addeline Kitt, Abigail Nacol, Madelyn Nielsen, Xavier Paris,
Savannah Warren, Gabriel Weaver, Faith Williams

It is the policy of York Public Schools not to discriminate on the basis of gender, disability, race, color, religion, marital status, age, or national origin in its educational
programs, administration, policies, employment, or other district program.


